
 

     

     Extraordinary Ministers of Holy Communion take communion to the Sick/Homebound 

those who cannot attend Mass because of illness, injury, or age issues. These ministers 

keep parishioners connected to and bring them the comfort and strength of the 

Eucharist during difficult times in their lives. We minister to people in their homes, in 

nursing homes, assisted living facilities, and retirement communities within our parish. 

     Anyone who has received training as a Eucharistic Minister can receive additional 

training for this ministry 

     Parishioners who would like to have a Minister bring them communion when they 

cannot attend Mass either for a short period of time or long term, may contact the parish 

office at 561-582-4736. 

     A background check, copy of driver’s license, copy of automobile insurance and 

completion of online "Vulnerable Adult Training" is required in order to become an 

Extraordinary Minister of Holy Communion. 

 

If you are interested in becoming an Extraordinary Minister of Holy Communion to the 

Sick, please contact Pat Gallon at 561-762-8380. 

 


